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Koon, Nancy

From: Leamons, Bryan
Sent: Wednesday, March 16, 2022 3:26 PM
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Cc: Khan, Faizan
Subject: FW: Letter Of Concern
Attachments: 001.jpg

From: MAUMELLE Water [mailto:maumellewater@comcast.net]  
Sent: Wednesday, March 16, 2022 11:58 AM 
To: Leamons, Bryan 
Subject: Re: Fwd: Letter Of Concern 
 
I apologize-Greg received your information from ADH. I wanted to correct myself since I put "Per your 
discussion".   
 
We are forwarding this letter to you since Jeff LeMaster is no longer the contact.  
Thank you, 
Amanda 
Maumelle Water Corp. 
(501) 868-5110 
 
 
 
 

From: MAUMELLE Water [mailto:maumellewater@comcast.net]  
Sent: Wednesday, March 16, 2022 11:55 AM 
To: Leamons, Bryan 
Subject: Fwd: Letter Of Concern 
 
Per your discussion with Greg Harrod, Director of Maumelle Water Corp., we are forwarding the letter 
of concern that was originally sent to Jeff LeMaster.  
Thank you, 
Amanda 
Maumelle Water Corp. 
(501) 868-5110 

---------- Original Message ----------  
From: MAUMELLE Water <maumellewater@comcast.net>  
To: "Jeff.Lemaster@adeq.state.ar.us" <Jeff.Lemaster@adeq.state.ar.us>  
Date: 09/22/2021 7:46 AM  
Subject: Letter Of Concern  
 
 
Please find enclosed a letter of concern from Maumelle Water Corp.  We will also mail this letter 
to the address on the letter.  
Thank you, 
Christy 
Maumelle Water Corp. 
(501) 868-5110 




